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15th November 2024 

 

Dear parents/carers,  
 

We started this week with a reflective Remembrance service, thinking about sacrifice 

and bravery. We also learnt about the local heroes from Liverpool and their bravery 

during conflict. Our children were all so silent at 11.00am showing how respectful we 

are as a school community.  
 

Y1 children visited the Museum of Liverpool Life this week and their behaviour was 

commented upon by so many, well done Y1 and a big thank you to our volunteers. 

Our Y6 Pupil Leadership team took part in the Liverpool School’s Parliament session 

this week, sharing our feedback about Children’s rights. They were true St. Anne’s 

ambassadors.  

Our Asda Cashpot has now reached £140.45, thank you so much, there are 15 days 

left too…  
 

Next week is Sugar Awareness week, we will be sharing lots of information with the 

children about dental care and sugar, including a Y1 virtual dental health session.  

We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Smith next week, she has worked in our school 

for five years. Working one to one with a large number of children and supporting many 

classes over this time. We thank her for all her hard work and I am sure you will join 

us in wishing her every success in her new role.  
 

Reminders:  

• Our Christmas card competition is now open and entries need to be in by 

Friday 22nd November 

• Please continue to be a respectful and responsible driver around our school.  

• Christmas dates were sent out earlier in the term, we will share these again, 

but please add them to your diaries…                          

• Birthdays: Please do not send party bags into 

school for children’s birthdays, a small cake/s 

or a packet of biscuits if you wish is plenty.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs G Murphy and Mrs C Keegan  

Headteacher and Deputy Headteacher  
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